From: Becca Meyer <becca@tawonga.org>

Sent: Monday, June 27, 2011 8:03 PM
~ To: jamie@tawonga.org; ken@tawonga.org
Subject: RE: tree person

I am definitely in favor of getting the iree woman out here ASAP. With all the rain | would expect some oaks to drop
branches. This is around the time it happened last year. :
Becca ?

Rebecca Meyer

Assistant Director

Camp Tawonga

131 Steuart Street, Suite 460
San Francisco, CA 94105
415-543-2267 ext. 109
415-543-5417 fax
www.tawonga.org

From: Jamie Simon [mailto:jamie@tawonga.org]
Sent: Sunday, June 26, 2011 10:16 AM

To: ken@tawonga.org

Cc: becca@tawonga.org

Subject: tree person

Hi Ken,

I'think the tree person should come out. | have been seeing a few leaning trees, one close to the boy’s bathroom. We
talked in the off season about someone coming every 18 months but both Becca and | thought someone should come
every year. Anyways lets chat about this when you get back.

Jamie

lamie Simon
Camp Director
Camp Tawonga
131 Steuart Street Suite 460
San Francisco Ca, 94105
415.543.2267 X134
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